
Development Consents Issued – 14-20 October 2019 

Development consent has been granted for the following applications: 
 

DA-387/2019 109 Marine Drive, TEA GARDENS 
(demolish existing garage, construct new 
garage and secondary dwelling) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and 
complies with the relevant aims and objectives 
contained in the Great Lakes Local 
Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes 
Development Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

 
DA-42/2020 1234 The Bucketts Way, STROUD ROAD 

(construct new dwelling and change of use of 
existing dwelling) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and 
complies with the relevant aims and objectives 
contained in the Great Lakes Local 
Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes 
Development Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

 DA-43/2020 Lot 10 Foreshore Reserve, BUNDABAH 
(install subsea telecommunications cable) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and 
complies with the relevant aims and objectives 
contained in the Great Lakes Local 
Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes 
Development Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

 DA-73/2020 1739 Coomba Road, COOMBA BAY 
(dwelling, shed and swimming pool) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and 
complies with the relevant aims and objectives 
contained in the Great Lakes Local 
Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes 
Development Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

 DA-85/2020 15 Wombourne Road, TEA GARDENS 
(shed) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and 
complies with the relevant aims and objectives 
contained in the Great Lakes Local 
Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes 
Development Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

 



DA-104/2020 Lot 1 Sanderling Avenue, HAWKS NEST 
(replace existing sign) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and 
complies with the relevant aims and objectives 
contained in the Great Lakes Local 
Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes 
Development Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

 DA-107/2020 15 Wombourne Road, TEA GARDENS 
(shipping container) 
Reasons for Approval: 
The development is considered appropriate and 
complies with the relevant aims and objectives 
contained in the Great Lakes Local 
Environmental Plan 2014 and Great Lakes 
Development Control Plan 2014. 
Community Consultation: 
No submissions were received. 

 
 

The above consents are available for inspection free of charge at Council’s Customer 
Service Centre during ordinary office hours. 


